





Alcester Nursery Studio Ltd

www.alcesternursery.org

Tel: 765780

Newsletter March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers.

I hope you have all had a lovely half term together. Whilst the weather has been very mixed, I hope you managed to get out and about with the children. We have a busy term ahead with some events coming up shortly.

Pancake Races - Tuesday 1st March

We would like all parents and carers to join us for this event. Please pick up your child or meet here at nursery for 11.30 am. We will walk into town ready to start the races at mid-day. As there are lots of people who attend this event can I please ask that you keep eyes on your children all times. If your child is staying for lunch, then please walk back to nursery with us

World book day - Thursday 3rd March

All children are welcome to come dressed as a character from a book on Thursday 3rd March or if that is not your child's day then another day this week is fine. We all love books, and the staff are looking forward to hearing about the children's favourite books.

Clothing

Please ensure all clothes borrowed from nursery are returned asap.

Fundraising

Please support the nursery by signing up to the easy fundraising app. For every new sign up the nursery gets a £5 donation.

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ ansltd/?invite=ulz3pa&referralcampaign=s2s&utm_source=refsharebox

Chatter Matters - 14th-18th March

In nursery we will be involving the children in activities around 'ducks', this year's Chatters Matter's theme. So, get quacking with your little ones and shortly we will be sending home a flyer giving you tips on how you can support your child's communication.



Mother's Day - Coffee Morning Friday 25th March 9-10.30 am

All you lovely people who are 'mums' are very welcome to stay over for a coffee and slice of cake and chat with other parents.

Company House no: 5278232 Charity no:1032182 Accredited as a Quality Nursery Members of the Early Years Alliance







Easter fundraiser - Wednesday 30th March 9.30am start

Each year we like to do a sponsored Easter walk around the Conway field behind the school, followed by a picture search in nursery in exchange for a crème egg. We would be very grateful of you joining us with your child for the walk and return to the nursery for the picture search. All we ask is that you pay 50p towards the egg. To raise some funds, if you can get friends and family to sponsor your child on the walk that would be great.

I will send home a sponsored form and a slip to take part in the picture search.

School reception place

All offers of places will be sent to parents on Tuesday 19th April. You must accept the place before 3rd May. Can I please ask that once your child's place has been confirmed that you let Penny know?

Providing essentials for your children

It is your responsibility to restock your child's bags with nappies, wipes etc. So, if we send a slip home asking for extra bits, please do so asap. We only keep a small number of nappies for emergencies.

Friday 8th April - Teacher Training Day - Nursery and wrap-around club *CLOSED*

Easter Holidays - 11th - 22nd April NURSERY & wrap-around club CLOSED We re-open on Monday 25th April. Kind Regards

Penny

Manager of Alcester Nursery Studio Ltd



Company House no: 5278232 Charity no:1032182 Accredited as a Quality Nursery Members of the Early Years Alliance